
Submission of AQARs to NAAC office, Bangalore 

The Institution has submitted AQARs for the previous three years 

S.No Year of AQAR Date of 

submission 

Date of 

Acknowledgement  
1 2014-15 22 - April 2017. 24-04-2017 

2 2015-16 22 - April 2017. 24-04-2017 

 
3 2016-17 12-September 2017 12-09-2017 

 

IV.2.d. Timely submission of annual IQAC Reports to NAAC 

 

The IQAC has submitted annual IQAC reports i.e. AQARs for the year 2014-15 and 2015-16 to 

the mail id capuaqar@gmail.com of NAAC, Bangalore on 22 - April 2017. 

The email extract showing the acknowledgement of Annual Quality Assurance Report 

(AQAR) for the years: 2014-15 & 2015-16. 

 

  

mailto:capuaqar@gmail.com


1. Acknowledgement from capuaqar@gmail.com for the AQAR 2014-15 on 24-04-2017  

NAAC/AQAR ACK/ APRIL / 2017/  

Sri Mahayogi Lakshmamma Government Degree College  

Near Hanumapuram Village 

Yemmiganur, Kurnool Dt 

Andhra Pradesh  

 Subject: Acknowledgement of AQAR  

 We are acknowledging the receipt of Online Submission of Annual Quality Assurance Report 
(AQAR) for the year: 2014-15. 

 For any queries related to AQAR, you may kindly contact capuaqar@gmail.com or  

080-23005165 (Aqar direct help line).  

 Wishing you success in your quality enhancement process.  

 
THANKS WITH REGARDS 
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2. Acknowledgement from capuaqar@gmail.com for the AQAR 2015-16 on 24-04-2017 

 

NAAC/AQAR ACK/ APRIL / 2017/  

 Sri Mahayogi Lakshmamma Government Degree College  

Near Hanumapuram Village 

Yemmiganur, Kurnool Dt 

Andhra Pradesh  

 Subject: Acknowledgement of AQAR  

We are acknowledging the receipt of Online Submission of Annual Quality Assurance Report 
(AQAR) for the year: 2015-16. 

 For any queries related to AQAR, you may kindly contact capuaqar@gmail.com or 080-
23005165 (Aqar direct help line).  

 Wishing you success in your quality enhancement process.  
 

THANKS WITH REGARDS 
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3. Acknowledgement from capuaqar@gmail.com for the AQAR 2016-17 on 12-09-2017 
 

 

Subject: Acknowledgement of AQAR  
  

We are acknowledging the receipt of Online Submission of Annual Quality Assurance 

Report (AQAR) for the year : 2016-17. 
  

For any queries related to AQAR, you may kindly contact capuaqar@gmail.com or 080-
23005165 (AQAR direct help line).  

  
Wishing you success in your quality enhancement process.  
 
 
THANKS WITH REGARDS 
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